
Gifted and Talented Welcome Letter

Meet the Teacher/August 2022

Dear Students and Parents,

My name is Sara Taylor.  I am the G/T Coordinator for the Alvord

School District. I teach G/T Enrichment classes for grades K-8 and

take care of the identification process for grades K-12.  I am new to

Alvord ISD and am so excited to work with our amazing students.

I am so excited about this new school year!  I will start G/T enrichment

pull-out for existing G/T Students around the fourth week of school.

I will let your teachers know which students attend G/T, the time that

each grade will attend G/T, and the gifted areas of each G/T student.

If you are new to the district and you have already been identified

for gifted and talented services, please let me know.

I am now accepting nominations for gifted services.  Fall nominations

will continue through the middle of September and then the process of

testing will begin. Please reach out to me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Sara Taylor

G/T Coordinator

Alvord ISD

staylor@alvordisd.net


